
 

   

 
Dear Families  
 
RE: Beach party  
 
In EYFS, we will be having a beach party on Thursday 20th July to celebrate the 
end of our Under the sea, Seaside and Pirate topic.  
 
Children can come to school dressed in Hawaiian or beach themed clothes or a 
pirate costume. Please make sure that children are wearing sensible shoes, 
appropriate clothing and no swimming costumes please. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary donation of £2 per child so that we are able to buy 
party food including ice cream. Please return the slip and the £2 donation as soon 
as possible.  
 
If you have any questions or problems, please come and speak to me. 
 
Kind Regards  
 

A.Warner 
 
Miss A Warner 
Assistant Head and EYFS Leader 
 
 


